
 
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for F-35A Developmental Test 2-Bay Mxs Hangar- Eglin AFB in fiscal 

year 2023.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the US Air Force (Eglin AFB) located 

at 501 DeLeon Street, Suite 2005 (Bldg 696) Eglin Air Force Base, FL 32542 

 

The funding would be used to support the specialized maintenance requirements of the F-35A 

Developmental Testing program. Facility will be approximately 3,900 square meters and 

includes two aircraft bays and office support spaces. Project will also include approximately 

18,000 square meters of new airfield apron. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

       
      _________________________ 

      Michael Waltz 

      Member of Congress  

 

 
 


